
Sander Estate Splash Pad
Public Open House

Sander Estate is a public park property owned by Chehalem Park and Recreation District. It 
is located on West 5th St., directly across the street from CPRD’s Dundee-Billick Park. Phase 
1 design is currently underway and is based on the 2021 Sander Estate Park Master Plan (For 
details, visit https://cprd.us/sanderestate). Thanks to clear messages from the community to 
CPRD and the City of Dundee over the past few years of visioning discussions, a highlight 
of this Phase 1 park development will include a splash pad. We hope you are excited as we 
are that the time has come to determine just what it will look like.

This event will take place from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, April 11th, at Dundee Fire Hall. 
Anyone who is interested in the future of this public park and the design of its proposed 
splash pad is encouraged to attend, either in person or remotely. 

Chehalem Park and Recreation District is getting ready to build a new 
splash pad for public recreation in Dundee, and we want your input. You 
are invited to a public Open House to review proposed design concepts 
and provide your feedback. 

April 11, 2024 
6:00 - 7:30 PM 
Dundee Fire Hall
801 OR-99W, Dundee, OR 97115
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86505036766
http://www.youtube.com/@CPRDNEWBERG

When:

Where:

 Online Webinar:
 Youtube Livestream:

Sander Estate Project Website:

Contact: Kat Ricker - kricker@cprdnewberg.org

https://cprd.us/sanderestate
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86505036766
http://www.youtube.com/@CPRDNEWBERG

